From: Lori Spencer [mailto:] 
Sent: 06 March 2013 15:15
To: Simon Dean
Subject: Bishops End, Burdrop, Sibford
 

To Simon Dean

 

Objection to Retrospective Planning 13/00116/F  Bottle Store - New roof to Barn, 3 No roof lights and
door installation to the upper floor - Bishops End
 

 

I am greatly saddened to see what has been allowed to happen to this building in Burdrop, Sibford and in a Conservation Area.

 

This Public House was recorded in 1782 possibly as the 'Old Inn' and then renamed Bishop Blaize in 1816

and as such is a historic building which should be treasured.  

 

I lived in Sibford Ferris for many years and know what a vital part Bishop Blaize played in the everyday life of the villagers of both the Ferris and Gower until the present owners took over.  Many villagers came to the Appeal last year at Bodicote so you know what their feelings are.

 

Please refuse this Planning Application and also make the owners put it back to  - A Public House.

 

 

 

Loraine Spencer

